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From: Jan Polatty
Sent: Saturday, July 14, 2012 5:39 AM
To: Jeff Saxon
Subject: Re: New state survey request on provider taxes
Thx

From: Jeff Saxon

Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 6:00:03 PM

To: Anthony Keck —

Cc: Deirdra Singleton; Jan Polatty

Subject: RE: New state survey request on provider taxes

Just sent it in.

From: Anthony Keck

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2012 10:23 AM

To: Jeff Saxon

Cc: Deirdra Singleton

Subject: Fw: New state survey request on provider taxes

Jeff - please complete. Thanks.

From: Abby Kahn

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2012 9:27:02 AM

To: Kathleen Nolan; Andrea Maresca; Matt Salo
Subject: New state survey request on provider taxes

Good morning,

NAMD is fielding a new survey at the request of one of your fellow state Medicaid directors to explore how states treat
hospital owned physician practices and/or hospital employed physicians in assessing provider taxes. Please submit one
response for your state by Monday, July 23, 2012. Access the survey here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/HC3Q3QL.
Feel free to contact me with questions.

Thanks and best wishes,

Abby Kahn

Policy Analyst

National Association of Medicaid Directors
202.403.8624

abby.kahn@namd-us.org
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From: Deirdra Singleton
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2012 10:55 AM
To: Jan Polatty; Bryan Kost
Subject: Fw: New state survey request on provider taxes

NAMD -

From: Anthony Keck

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2012 10:23:08 AM

To: Jeff Saxon

Cc: Deirdra Singleton

Subject: Fw: New state survey request on provider taxes

Jeff - please complete. Thanks.

From: Abby Kahn

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2012 9:27:02 AM

To: Kathleen Nolan; Andrea Maresca; Matt Salo
Subject: New state survey request on provider taxes

Good morning,

NAMD is fielding a new survey at the request of one of your fellow state Medicaid directors to explore how states treat
hospital owned physician practices and/or hospital employed physicians in assessing provider taxes. Please submit one
response for your state by Monday, July 23, 2012. Access the survey here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/HC3Q3QL.
Feel free to contact me with questions.

Thanks and best wishes,

Abby Kahn

Policy Analyst

National Association of Medicaid Directors
202.403.8624

abby.kahn@namd-us.org




